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ANNOUNCEMENT 
  
 

Appointment of Clearing Agent  
 
Following a previous announcement dated 8 June 2019 on the introduction of the (Σ) 
marking on the trading boards and price bulletins of companies which failed to 
comply with their ongoing obligation to appoint and maintain Clearing Agent 
services, the Cyprus Stock Exchange announces that the following issuers have 
completed the process of appointing a Clearing Agent: 
 

S/N 
International 

Securitiy Code 
(ISIN) 

English 
Code 

(ΟΑSIS) 
Name 

Greek 
Code 

(OASIS) 

1 GB00BYZ10J44 JBL JUST BRIDGING LOANS PLC (Bonds 2020) ΤΖΒ 

2 GB00BZ97CR79 JCF19 JUST CASH FLOW PLC (Bonds 2019) ΤΖΚ19 

3 GB00BZ97CT93 JCF21 JUST CASH FLOW PLC (Bonds 2021) ΤΖΚ21 

4 GB00BZ1GL641 JLD20 JLG GROUP PLC (Bonds 2020) ΤΖ20 

5 GB00BD0SNJ45 PWE PWE HOLDINGS PLC (Bonds 2021) ΠΩΕ 

6 GB00BYX60J11 JUST JLG GROUP PLC ΤΖ 

 
In view of the above, the Cyprus Stock Exchange will remove the Marking as of 
Wednesday, 24 April 2019. 
 
The issuer EULER INVESTMENTS LONDON PLC (Bonds 2021) EULER /ΓΙΟΥΛ 
(GB00BYP4YT17) has completed the actions necessary for the appointment of a 
clearing agent but the “Σ” marking remains for other reasons (CSE announcement 
dated 31/12/2018). 
 
This decision was taken pursuant to Paragraph 2.2.7 of RAA 379/2014 (as amended) 
for issuers of the Non Regulated Market, as it has been established that the reasons for 
the appearance of the Marking in respect of these securities no longer apply. 
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Regarding the issuer ALL SAINTS COMMERCIAL PLC (Bonds 2023) SAINT/ 
ΣΑΙΝΤ (ISIN: GB00BYZG0T99), it is noted that it has not completed the actions 
necessary for the appointment of a clearing agent and therefore its securities are 
suspended as of 24/4/2019 (CSE announcement 19/4/2019). 
 
The Cyprus Stock Exchange will remove the (Σ) marking from the trading boards 
and the price bulletins in respect of the remaining titles, once it establishes that the 
relevant reasons no longer apply.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nicosia, 23 April 2019 


